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PROJECT UPDATE:  January 26, 2016 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
 Srinivas Muktevi, Associate Civil Engineer, Srinivas.Muktevi@cityofvallejo.net 
 
MARE ISLAND WESTERN APPROACH REPLACEMENT BRIDGE PROJECT –BRIDGE OPENING 
ON FEBRUARY 01, 2016 

 
VALLEJO, CA – The Polyester concrete to match new deck with old deck and traffic lane striping has 
been completed, Contractor will complete miscellaneous items of work to open the bridge on February 
1st, 2016.  The bridge replacement completed with only one day closure of the Mare Island causeway. 
 
Project Description: The Mare Island West Approach replacement project began on July 6, 2015.  This 
project replaces a 50-foot section of original timber-trestle carried out in two stages in order to maintain 
one-way traffic coming onto Mare 
Island. The traffic exiting Mare Island 
directed through North Mare Island 
and out to State Highway 37.  
  
During the construction, Pedestrian 
traffic has been detoured onto the 
temporary path over the Railroad 
Bridge. Now the Pedestrian traffic 
restored back onto the new sidewalk 
of the bridge to G Street.  
 
Emergency response vehicles able 
to enter and exit Mare Island using 
the Causeway Bridge throughout the 
construction.  
 
City published regular construction 
updates through the City Manager’s 
Bi-Weekly Report and on the project 
webpage.   

 

Project Milestones:   

Construction began:  July 6th 2015 (one-way traffic on bridge) 

Bridge opening:  February 1st, 2016 


